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2025 Spring Festival face-to-face reunion for 

inmates 

    The Spring Festival in 2025 is coming soon. In order to relieve 

the inmates’ homesickness, the prison held a face-to-face Spring 

Festival reunion on 7th and 8th January, at which they enjoyed 

happiness and enhanced good relationship with their families. It 

was hoped that by families’ support, the inmates would be 

encouraged to repent, become good, and return to society smoothly 

and successfully. The total numbers of 427 inmates and 669 family 

members participated in this reunion. 
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